
 

 

 

AIS/RWS/PARENTS/2024-25/76                                                                                                  19th February 2025 

CIRCULAR No.76 

INVITATION TO ANNUAL DAY CELEBRATIONS 2024-2025 

 

Dear Parents & Students  

 

Greetings! 

 

Step into a world of wonder and cultural brilliance as we invite you to an evening of magic, melody, and 

mesmerizing performances at our Junior students’ Annual Day Celebration – "Kaleidoscope of Cultures: 

Celebrating Diversity". This grand spectacle will be a heartfelt tribute to the rich tapestry of traditions, artistry, 

and creativity within our school community, where our talented students will take the stage to inspire, enchant, 

and dazzle you with their performances. 

To ensure a seamless and enchanting experience, we request you to confirm your attendance by completing the 

registration form. Only the first 600 registered attendees will be granted access to this exclusive celebration. 

Upon successful registration, entry passes will be emailed to the selected attendees. Kindly note that entry will 

be strictly restricted to registered parents only. The last date for registration is 21st February 2025(10 AM). 

We urge all parents to complete the registration at the earliest to avoid disappointment and secure their access 

to this much-anticipated event. For entry, parents are required to present the invitation card in soft or hard copy 

at the school entry gate.  Please find the link mentioned below for registration. 

                                                      https://forms.gle/spSqqKoiMGkPWsYC8 

Guidelines for the event 

The auditorium doors will close 15 minutes prior to the event’s commencement, and late arrivals will not be 

permitted. Entry is only allowed with a valid invitation pass issued exclusively by the school. Parents are 

requested to remain seated throughout the programme to maintain a seamless flow of performances. Kindly 

ensure that younger children stay with you, allowing the event to unfold without interruption. We encourage 

parents to dress in formal or semi-formal attire befitting this grand occasion, as shorts and casual wear are not 

permitted. 

The school has arranged a LIVE telecast of the programme for your enjoyment. To preserve the sanctity of the 

performances, personal photography and videography are strictly prohibited. To maintain an immersive 

experience for all, please keep mobile phones on silent mode throughout the event. If your child is performing, 

we request you not to approach the backstage area during the event. Students will be handed over only after the 

programme concludes at the designated collection point. Parents are not permitted in restricted areas, ensuring 

a safe and smooth experience for all. 

EVENT DETAILS: 

Date  : Wednesday, 26th February 2025  
Venue  : PS-1 Indoor Auditorium (Senior School Campus) 
Time  : 4:00 PM – 7:30 PM 

We eagerly await your presence at this extraordinary celebration of unity, creativity, and culture. Let us 

come together to applaud our students as they illuminate the stage with their brilliance, passion, and dedication. 

 

Best Regards 

 

 

 

 

School Admin 

 


